Jackson County Port Authority
ADVERTISEMENT - REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

Sealed Statements of Qualifications will be received by the Jackson County Port Authority at
3033 Pascagoula Street, P. O. Box 70, Pascagoula, Mississippi 39568-0070 until 2:00 p.m.,
March 25, 2022, for:

Black Creek Cooling Water Facility — MDEQ Rehabilitation of High Hazard Potential Dams
— Engineering Services

The engineering services are to be provided in response to dam safety requirements to
evaluate the adequacy of the existing dam spillway at the Black Creek Cooling Water Facility
reservoir in Jackson County, Mississippi. The selected Engineer shall provide a Probable
Maximum Flood (PMF) analysis of the Black Creek Cooling Water Facility dam and reservoir; an
Incremental Hazard Evaluation to evaluate the incremental increase in consequences due to a
potential dam failure; and complete a formal report of findings of the evaluations which will
include recommendations for sizing of a new spillway structure, if applicable.

Information packets will be located at the Port office listed above, Monday through Friday, 8:00
a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Engineering firms/individuals should submit a list of their qualifications,
experience, and capacity for performance. Firms/Individuals must submit the name of the
primary contact person and the person within the firm (if applicable) who shall be the Port’s
contact and party primarily responsible for rendering services if selected.

Additional information regarding the scope of work for this solicitation may be downloaded
from Central Bidding at www.centralbidding.com or by request through the Purchasing Manager at 228-
762-4041. For any questions relating to using Central Bidding, please call 225-810-4814.

Any contract awarded under this solicitation may be paid for in whole or in part with grant
funding from the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality. The project is being
funded partly through the Department of Homeland Security Fiscal Year 2019 High Hazard
Potential Dams Rehabilitation Grand, CFDA 97.041- National Dam Safety Program, awarded on
September 9,2019, and formally amended on January 15, 2020.

If you have any questions concerning the Request for Qualifications, please call the Jackson
County Port Authority, Purchasing Department, during working hours listed above, at 228-762-
4041.
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